
September 20, 1985 

Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 - Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

I just wanted to take time to thank you once again for 

your hospitality and enlightening discussion on the assassination 

of President Kennedy. In a field where most sources of information 
and materials are only concerned with making a buck, it was an 

honor and a privledge for me to meet someone whose only interest 

is in spreading the truth. I find it truly remarkable and 

commendable for you, having had your work constantly ripped-off, 

to be so selfless and giving of your time and research. For this 

I am, of course,extremely grateful. 

I hope that you. do not mind if I continue to seek information 

and guidance from you, when the need arises, during the course 

of my research and production. If there is anything that I can 

do to repay your generosity ( act as a gofer in Washington, etc.), 

please feel free to let me know. 

Most sincerely yours, 

Gerard (Chip) elby 
9352 Canterbury Riding 
Laurel, Maryland 20707 
(301) 776-4946 



9/24/85 

Dear Chip, 

Thanks for your kind words. 

Of course I won't hind if you think I can help you. Just ask. 

And if I can think of anything you can do for me I in D.C., 1811 Rat 

Good luck! 


